
From: Jo-Ann Cassidy

To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info

Subject: Permit extension request

Date: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 11:10:57 PM

Please extend Permit # 25240 for an additional 3 months. We have had a heart attack on May
20th and other health issues and appointments to contend with. This has understandably
caused a delay in our progress. Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely,

Jo-Ann Cassidy
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